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June 7, 1923.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.li.G. , X.C.B., LL.D. , 
Principal, McGill University,
LICIJTRSAL, P. ..

Dear Sir :

At the request of Sir Michael Sadler, 
recently a distinguished visitor to this 
country, I sent you some days ago a package of 
literature relating to the University of Leeds 
and its various activities. Your attention is 
especially drawn to the pamphlet entitled 
’’Facilities for Advanced Study and Research.”

These pamphlets are sent with the 
compliments of Sir Michael Sadler and I shall 
he grateful if you will acknowledge them direct 
to him. If they have failed to reach you will 
you be ecood enough to advise this office.

Yours very truly,

Secretary


